Calhoun Community High School

765 Upton Ave
Springfield, MI 49037
(269) 565-2460; (269) 565-2468 (Fax)

February 22, 2021

Dear Parent/Guardian of Graduating 2021 Seniors,

Whew! It is almost that time where your senior will be graduating and off to his/her
next adventure! The 20-21 school year has definitely been a doozy and it still isn’t over,
but as we are now in second semester there are some deadlines and events to keep in
your calendar.

1. Last day for graduating seniors is May 25, 2021. Students will need to have all classes
complete on Edgenuity by this day to walk in the Graduation Ceremony.

2. Graduation Day is June 3, 2021 @ 7:00 p.m. and will be held outside in front of the
school. If there is inclement weather, we will bring it inside to the school gymnasium.

a.  Mandatory Graduation Luncheon/Practice for Seniors is at 11:30
where caps and gowns will be distributed and rehearsal will be held.

b.  You should plan to bring you own seating to graduation (lawn chairs
& blankets)

3. Cap & Gown fees are $45 and due by March 24, 2021. You can pay by check, cash, or
money order (Payable to Calhoun Community High School),

4. We will be doing a senior t-shirt and yard sign for students this year, but they will
need to be picked up, they will not be dropped off this year. This will be a yet to be
determined date.

5. We will need students to bring in a baby,/toddler picture and recent picture to the
school for us to scan or email to Mrs. Wilsey at dwilsey@calhounhs.org by April 19, 2021.

6. If students are planning on attending ANY post-secondary education, the FAFSA will
need to be completed ASAP. Many scholarship opportunities are becoming due at the

beginning of March, please contact me or see Facebook for further information. To fill
out your FAFSA, go to www.fafsa.gov

If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to contact me.

Tiffany Harris ~ School Counselor ~ 269-565-2480/517-920-3738 ~ tharris@calhounhs.org



